
BEST WORLD INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
 
 
IN-PRINCIPLE APPROVAL FROM THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE 
SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED (THE “SGX-ST”) FOR THE TRANSFER 
OF LISTING TO THE MAIN BOARD OF THE SGX-ST 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Best World International Limited (the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce that the SGX-ST has today advised that the Company’s shares 
will be transferred to list on the Main Board of the SGX-ST. The Company will 
announce the date on which its shares will be listed on the Main Board of the SGX-ST 
in due course. 
 
A copy of this announcement will be sent to the shareholders of the Company shortly. 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Dora Hoan Beng Mui 
Group Chief Executive Officer 
6 September 2006 


